
 Slaley First School  
4 

Dear Parents, 

Three weeks left and so many things to look forward to still! On Tuesday next week, our Year 4 children 
have been invited for an extra transition visit to Corbridge Middle School. Today, Mrs Brown from the 
Middle School has been to visit and has been delivering an English lesson to the children which they all 
enjoyed! 

Our Sports Day is on Thursday 10th July and will start at 9.30am. Tea, coffee, morning cakes/biscuits 
and bacon sandwiches will also be available (between drop off at 8.50am and 9.30am). This week we 
have been practicing our races and we really are looking forward to it! 

  

 
 
 

 

Clubs Next Week  

Monday – Multiskills  

Tuesday – Tennis Club  

Wednesday – Yoga Club  

Friday – Running Club  

(This will be the last running club for this half term). 

Friday 27th June 2025 

 

 

 
We are also hoping to 

sing our Cultural 
Match song at the end 
of the fair at 12.45pm 

if we have enough 

children available 😊 



Donations 

 
                 Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

                             Mrs Hayward   😊  

Thank you to everyone who has 
donated items for our fair, it really is 
appreciated! 
 
All money raised tomorrow will go 
towards fundraising for an outdoor 
classroom. Please come along if you 
are able to! 

Transition 
 

 Tuesday 1st July - Change Detectives (an extra visit to CMS for all of Year 4 children who are going  
 to Corbridge Middle School in the Summer!) 

       Tuesday 8th July - Transition Day for Year 4 children going to Corbridge Middle School (children to be 
       taken directly there by parents). Children still here at Slaley First School will spend the morning 
       working in their new year group. 
        

      Upcoming Events 
 

Thursday 10th July – Sports Day - 9.30am - 11am (approx)  
Wednesday 16th July – Leavers’ Assembly - 9.20am - 11am (approx) 
Wednesday 16th July 3.30pm - 5pm - Year 4 Pizza Party 
Thursday 17th July – Reports out to Parents 

 
 

 
Transition Meetings at Slaley First School 
 
Tuesday 1st July @ 3.30pm - 4pm with Mrs O'Neill 
For parents of children moving from Reception to Year 1. 
 
Wednesday 2nd July @ 3.30pm - 4pm with Mr Midgley 
For parents of children moving from Year 2 to 3. 
  
Thursday 3rd July @ 3.30pm - 4pm with Miss Tait 
For parents of children moving from Nursery to Reception. 
 

 


